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Mayor Jacobs Speaks About American Rescue Plan, Unaccompanied Minors 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs shares information about spending the $92.3 million Knox County 
received from the American Rescue Plan but reminds the public that the money isn’t free. 
 
“It’s never good when the federal government literally prints money to pay the bills,” the Mayor 
says. 
 
He also provides some clarifying information on the movement of migrant children to and 
through Knox County in recent months. 
 
On a lighter note, he reminds the public about the upcoming Second Saturday concert series. 
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